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THE GOVERNOR’S SCHOOL

for

SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOG Y

GSST Virtual
Parent Information Sessions

e Overview of The Governor’s School and its
application process

e Families of 8th, 9th, and 10th graders who are
interested in learning more about the program are
welcome and encouraged to attend.

e Use the link or QR code to attend your district's
session. If the time is not convenient, join
another district's session.

Jan. 7, 6:30 PM: Hampton, Poquoson, WJCC

Jan. 15, 6:30 PM: IWCS,NNPS, YCSD

A—— ] Zoom Link
Se https://bit.ly/GSST-ZoomLink

REGIONAL EDUCATION CENTERS



https://nhrec-org.zoom.us/j/85303205134
https://nhrec-org.zoom.us/j/85303205134
https://bit.ly/GSST-ZoomLink

